
In aid of our Development Project Appeal

Bishops Caundle Church
is pleased to present:

“LAST NIGHT
OF THE PROMS”
The Royal Marines Association
A quartet performing popular music

Saturday 2nd July
7.00pm - 9.15pm

Tickets £15
to include refreshments

Tickets will be available from 1st May
and can be purchased from the

following locations:
Bishops Caundle Community Store:

01963 23770
Winstone's Book Shop (Sherborne):

01935 816128
Bishops Caundle Filling Station:

01963 23328


